
OUR LADY OF MERCY SECONDARY SCHOOL     

          OZANAM STREET 

             WATERFORD 

 

 

 

 

    ADMISSION TO OUR LADY OF MERCY 

                                             SECONDARY SCHOOL 

         SEPTEMBER 2026 FOR 6TH CLASS PUPILS 
 

 

   Timeline for 1st Year Applications for September 2026: 
 

 
Request for an Application Form for Admission and related documentation can be made by: 
 
By phone:   051-373476 
By email:  office@mercywaterford.com  
By school website:  www.mercywaterford.com  (can be downloaded) 
Please note that if you intend calling to the school to request the application form, please make 
contact first by email or phone to make an appointment.  
 

 

Submission of an Application Form for Admission can be sent in from: 
 
Wednesday 1st October 2025 and up to Friday 24th October 2025 
 
 
You can submit your Application Form for Admission via the following: 
(Please only send in ONE application) 
By Post:  Admissions, Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School, Ozanam Street, Waterford 
By email:  office@mercywaterford.com  
Or by dropping it into the office 
 
Offers of places will be sent on the week of 17th November 2025 and you must confirm 
acceptance of your offer by Friday 5th December 2025 by 1.00pm. 
 
 
Please note: An Application Form for Admission received after Friday 24th October 2025 will 
be deemed as a late application. We can only accept a fully completed application form 
before your daughter can be considered for a place in Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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